
 

Greetings to All Rottweiler Enthusiasts!! 
  
The American Rottweiler Club National Specialty will be held at the Arapahoe 
County Fairgrounds in Aurora, Colorado, April 27 through May 5, 2019. 
  
There will once again be a combined raffle & auction at the National. You’re 
invited to support the breed we all love by donations for the auction – live and 
silent.  The combined silent auction will benefit the American Rottweiler Club 
(funds support National Armetale prizes & Top Dog Night), The Rottweiler 
Rescue Foundation and The Rottweiler Health Foundation.  The live auction 
held Friday night during the Top Dog Night festivities benefit The Rottweiler 
Health Foundation.   Please remember to mark your item(s) that you donate with a 
tag stating which organization the proceeds should go to.  We will take care of filling 
out the auction bid sheet and be sure to clearly indicate which organization the 
proceeds are for. 
 
Donated items can travel to the national with you or can be shipped to the 
Arapahoe County Fairgrounds, 25690 E Quincy Avenue, Aurora, CO 80016, 
ATTN: Roberta Martin – Am Rott Club.  All items that are shipped to the 
fairgrounds must NOT be delivered prior to April 25.  Items shipped to the 
fairgrounds must require a signature.   
 
It would be extremely helpful if you contact me romarot@gmail.com to let me 
know you’ll be participating so we can reserve the correct number of tables.  
Questions?  Just ask. 
 
  
Thank you so much for your consideration.  
 
Roberta 
  
Roberta Kelley-Martin 
ARC Auction Coordinator 
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